
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Friday 10th June we will be holding our Platinum Jubilee Celebration in school. 
 
We have a special day planned to mark the occasion including a 'garden party' out 
on the school yard where children will take part in some typical games and activities 
found when Queen Elizabeth took the throne back in the 1950s. Year groups will be 
allocated a time slot on the yard and parents and carers will be invited to attend.  
 
Children are asked to attend school on this day dressed for the occasion in their 
smartest clothes and accessories suitable for a right ‘royal event’ (e.g. party 
dresses/waistcoats, pearls and tiaras/bow ties and top hats). Please note there is no 
expectation that parents buy new clothes for this event. 
 
We have also planned a themed school lunch for the day. 
 
At 2.45pm (weather permitting) we would like to invite parents and carers into the 
school yard where you will be able to watch as we bury our time capsule. The time 
capsule contains messages from the staff and children as well as various other items 
which gives a snapshot of our school as it is today.  
 
The time capsule will be buried next to our Jubilee commemorative tree which will be 
planted over the coming weeks and I’m sure will make a beautiful addition to our 
school grounds. 
 
Parents and carers can watch the event and then children will be dismissed at the 
usual time of 3pm. 
 
It will be lovely to celebrate together as a school community so let’s keep everything 
crossed for some sunshine on the day.  
 
Many Thanks 
 
Mrs A Willis 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


